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My name is Philip Curry, I live at 249 Sheffield Hill Rd Exeter RI.  I oppose the following bills: H5436 
Assault weapons ban act, H5443 voluntary firearms restriction act, H5651 juvenile records access, H5652 
hate crime sentencing act, H5654 concealed carry restrictions act, H5889 expunged record access act, 
H5890 prohibition of under 18 act, H5891 felony convictions act.  These bills are in opposition to the 
Constitution of RI and the Constitution of the United States of America.  Each of these bills seeks to 
infringe on the rights of the citizens of this state.  Why do you feel it is okay to infringe or limit a person's 
right to defend themselves as they best see fit?  Why is it also okay for you to limit a person's right in 
general?  We don't see it okay to limit any of the other rights of people that are guaranteed in the 
constitution.  As offensive as some language is to me, I don't have a right and neither do you to limit the 
right of free speech.  How is this any different?  The above legislation is intended to do just that and 
therefore would be illegal to put into law.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
  


